Dear Day Camp Families-

Excitement is mounting at Camp Canaan as we prepare to begin our Day Camp
programs on schedule starting on June 8th. That said, this summer will not be exactly
the same as previous summers that you may have experienced with us.

COVID-19 has forced all of us to consider a new normal in every aspect of our lives.
This is certainly the case in how we will run camp. We have attached to this email a
copy of our COVID-19 protocols. These will outline how we plan to offer the same
quality programming in a safe way that follows the state and federal guidelines.

There is no way we can guarantee families a totally risk-free environment, and there is
no way we can guarantee that children will remain 6 feet apart at all times. However, in
working with our staff and board of directors we have altered our programs to limit the
close contact among campers. In the new COVID-19 policies you’ll see that we have
created a highly controlled environment and a plan for consistently disinfected facilities.

We recognize that every family has not responded to Covid-19 with the same level of
caution and precaution. Our desire is to provide a highly desirable and exciting camp
experience and at the same time a highly safe and healthy environment. We ask that
you read through our policies next week and consider if what we have outlined is the
right fit for your family.

We value our relationship with you and hope to be able to serve your family this
summer.

In Christ,

Matt Harper
Executive Director



